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Arla’s former cheese plant in North Wales has been sold – with
plans for around 40 jobs at the site.

The dairy cooperative closed the creamery in Llandyrnog in
2018, with the loss of 97 jobs, following a “strategic re-
evaluation” of Arla’s cheese operations.

The cheddar cheese plant was placed on the market in 2020 for
£2.5m.

Want more news like this? Sign up to the Business Live Wales
newsletter here

Now Procter Johnson, which manufactures pigments and additives
for the construction industry, has confirmed it will take on
the site, moving operations from its exiting Flint location.

In a letter to Llandyrnog Cllr Merfyn Parry, Harvey Jackson,
the managing director of Procter Johnson, said: “We are very
excited  at  the  prospect  of  conducting  operations  from
Llandyrnog and hope that we can have a positive impact on the
village and wider community.
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“Procter Johnson manufactures pigments and additives for the
construction industry, with the vast majority of our business
being colour for precast concrete – roof tiles, pavers, patio
slabs, walling, facing bricks, etc

“We are a privately owned business and have been on the site
at Flint since 1984. I have worked there since 1993 and have
been part of the management team since 2002.

Read More

https://www.business-live.co.uk/economic-development/award-winning-conwy-vineyard-plans-21393865
https://www.business-live.co.uk/economic-development/award-winning-conwy-vineyard-plans-21393865
https://www.business-live.co.uk/economic-development/holiday-home-boom-severn-bridge-21385163
https://www.business-live.co.uk/economic-development/holiday-home-boom-severn-bridge-21385163


Related Articles

Iceland  boss  warns  of  ‘2nd  crap  Xmas’  unless  UK

Government eases rules on EU truckers

Read More

Related Articles

North Wales hotel that shut in pandemic due to reopen

after being sold

“The business has grown significantly since 2010 and we have
now outgrown the site at Flint. The Creamery presents us with
an opportunity for further growth and to future proof the
business. We currently employ 37 people and hopefully we can
expand on this as the business continues to grow.

“We plan to make some significant investment, mostly in new
equipment, and hope to be operational by Easter 2022.”

Cllr Parry told Nation.Cymru: “Obviously this fantastic news
for Llandyrnog and the old Creamery site.

“I would like to wish Procter Johnson all the very best and
thanks for investing in Llandyrnog and Denbighshire.”
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